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Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources

e MIMAROPA Region
™S pROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE
——
el
March 01, 2022
MEMORANDUM
FOR The Regional Executive Director
DENR, MIMAROPA, Manila
THRU The PENRO
Province of Palawan
FROM DMO 1V, Pedro A. Velasco
Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City, Palawan
SUBJECT Reporting for duty as Officer In-charge, Office of the CENRO-

Puerto Princesa City

As per memorandum of the OIC, Regional Executive Director dated February 11,

2022 and memorandum of the Provincial Environment and Natural Resources dated

February 18, 2022 please be informed that the undersigned have reported for duty as Officer
In-charge in the office of the CENRO-Puerto Princesa City this first working hour of March
01, 2022. Rest assured that the undersigned shall do the duties and responsibilities defined

to a Community Environment and Natural Resources Officer of the Department of

Environment and Natural Resources.

For their information and record.

PEDRO A. VELASCO

South National Highway, Bgy. Sta. Monica, Puerto Princesa City



